
 
 

Launch of 2013 Northern Ireland Life and Times Survey results 
ARK is pleased to announce the launch of the results of the 2013 

Northern Ireland Life and Times Survey. 
 

Thursday 12 June 2014, at 11.30 am 
followed by a light lunch 

in Canada Room, Lanyon Building, 
Queen’s University Belfast 

 
 

 
To mark the launch of the 2013 Northern Ireland Life and Times survey 

 

Gráinne Kelly  
will give a short presentation of some of the survey results on the theme of 

Flying the Flag: An update on attitudes to markers of identity in public space. 
 

Peter Osborne will respond. 
 

 
Gráinne Kelly is a lecturer in peace and conflict studies, based at the International Conflict 
Research Institute (INCORE), University of Ulster. Her research focuses on processes of 
reconciliation and addressing legacies of the past, including damaged relationships, in 
Northern Ireland, and internationally.  
 
Peter Osborne is the chair of the Community Relations Council (CRC)and has been involved 
in good relations, cohesion, community enablement and development work for over 20 
years. 

 
This event is free of charge, but places need to be booked by Thursday 5th June by phone at 
028 7167 5513 or by email info@ark.ac.uk. 
 
The Life and Times Survey is an annual survey recording the attitudes of the public of 
Northern Ireland to a wide range of social issues. The 2013 survey included questions on  
good relations, sport and social exclusion, attitudes to minority ethnic groups and lesbian, 
gay, bisexual and transgender (LGBT) issues.  
 
Full results of the 2013 survey will be available on the Life and Times website on 12 June at 
www.ark.ac.uk/nilt. 
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